WVNET Offices Closed June 19 & 20

June 18, 2024
-@
NET,

OUR OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED *
JUNE 19TH + 20TH IN OBSERVANCE OF
JUNETEENTH AND WEST VIRGINIA DAY

Our help center remains available to assist you.
Business will resume normal operations Friday, June 21.

Until then, we wish everyone a meaningful and joyous
Juneteenth and West Virginia Day celebration!


https://wvnet.edu/news/announcements/offices-will-be-closed/

